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Beware of "Spoofing Emails" from Fake Employees of Takasago Thermal 

Engineering and Our Group Companies 
 
 
 

We are aware of "spoofing emails" being sent using the names of employees of 

Takasago Thermal Engineering and our group companies. We do not have any 

relationship whatsoever with these emails. 

Responding to or opening such "spoofing emails" could put you at risk of phishing 

scams, bank transfer fraud, malware infections, or other harm. Beware not to 

respond to or open any suspicious emails. 
 

If you have any inquiries regarding suspicious emails, click "Inquiries" on our 

homepage and select "Other inquiry" to send us an inquiry. 

 

   

https://www.tte-net.com/english/inquiry/input

